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June 14, 2021

Attorney General John Formella

State of New Hampshire

via email: attorneygeneral@doj.nh.gov

Dear Mr. Formella,

In accordance with New Hampshire law, we are writing to inform you of a data breach incident that
recently occurred.

On June 3, 2021, a former employee, emailed a medicare-related form from her
personal email account, which included her on it and possibly certain other of her

personal information, to FUJIFILM Dimatix, Inc. (FDMX) and requested FDMX to complete a section relating
to employment and benefits. FDMX comileted the form and sent it back to #personal email

account. Shortly thereafter, advised FDMX that she never received the completed form.
FDMX also received several suspicious emails from an email address similar to hers, which we suspect were
personal email account may have been compromised

not sent by HWe believe
and, because the completed form included at least her we are notifying you of this

incident.

We recommended to _that she file a police report with her local law enforcement
authorities. We also recommended that she take immediate steps to secure her personal information and

financial accounts, continue to review her credit reports, account statements and account activity carefully to
help ensure their security. We also provided contact information for the three major
consumer reporting agencies to obtain information about placing a fraud alert of security freeze on her credit

file, and contact information for the Federal Trade Commission. We did not provide free credit monitoring to
as a result of this incident.

Fujifilm takes information protection seriously. If you have any questions please feel free to call Karen
Hebert, FDMX Vice President, Human Resources at 603-443-5363.

Sincerely,

Johda

Judy A. Melillo
Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary
FUJIFILM Holdings America Corporation

cc: Karen Hebert, FDMX Vice President, Human Resources





